
Each School Morning -   Breakfast Club  8.00 - 8.40am   
 

 

 

Events for the week beginning  4th September 2017   
 

  
Tuesday 5th             Pupils return to school 

 

 There will be no clubs this week. 
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House Point Shield 
 

Many congratulations to all members of  NEWTON who won the House Point Shield with 

a grand total of 1377 points. 

Dear Parents, 

 

I have really enjoyed my first year here and am very proud to be the Headteacher at 

Yelvertoft. I would like to thank all of the children for their hard work this year, they have 

achieved much and developed their love of learning which is important to me. All of the 

staff work above and beyond to provide the children with the best learning opportunities 

that they can. I would like to thank all the staff who create this wonderful environment for 

the children. For the children who are moving on to new adventures, I wish you all every 

success and happiness in the future. 

 

I wish you all a peaceful summer holiday and look forward to seeing you all again on  

Tuesday 5th September. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Mrs Servent 



Primary Concerns Page 2 

We are a small and friendly Pre-School, run by caring and experienced staff,  

in a pretty rural setting at Yelvertoft Village Hall  

with a fenced outdoor play area and adjoining pocket park. 
 

We take children from ages 2 to 5, with grants available. 

Working in accordance with the statutory Early Years Foundation Stage,  

we recently achieved a “good” inspection from Ofsted. 
 

Please come and have a look around. 

Contact:  info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk   or:  07874 661813 

                   Reminder for the Beginning of term 

 

Please remember to place your orders for  

 

Hot Meals and Cool Milk 

Happy Holidays! 

mailto:info@yelvertoftpreschool.co.uk

